
 
April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chair  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 

I am requesting funding for the Initial Inventory and Programming for the Revised Lead and 

Copper Rule in Portsmouth, Virginia in fiscal year 2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Portsmouth, Virginia, located at 801 

Crawford Street, Portsmouth, Virginia 23704. 

 

The funding will be used to will be used to create a public inventory of lead service lines and 

create new notification requirements for utilities of lead testing results in order to comply with 

federal regulations. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

ROBERT C. “BOBBY” SCOTT 

Member of Congress 

 
 


